
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 5/22/2012 10:24:49 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: speaking role 

Baruch. Western Conference. IPU Mich State Camp Naruc. 

On May 22, 2012, at 10:22 AM, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@epuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Hi Brian, 

As director of PPD I should be out there speaking on issues of my liking, 
don't you think ©. Seriously, though, I am wondering if you think there 
are any conferences or events that I should attend and represent the 
PUC on certain issues like rate reform or safety or something else 
equally exciting? 

Thanks, 

marzia 
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